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Well come back!!! 
 

How fantastic is it to be back in school and what a fabulous first week we have had?   

 

Firstly, I would like to thank everyone for bringing their poems into school. Yesterday 

during World Book Day I made a book call ‘Class 4 Lockdown Poems 2021’.  I think it will be a 

very special book to have in the class to reminds us in years to come, how it’s the small 

things in life we miss the most. I hope you will get to see it when school is once more open to 

parents.  

 

We had a superb day yesterday during World Book Day. The costumes were fabulous and I 

loved the way many children brought the book into school in which their character appears. 

Please see the school newsletter for photos. 

 

Also, thank you for the Skara Brea report work. I am so proud of the children for their 

beautiful take care work. The work really shows how the children understand our school 

ethos. 

 

Curriculum: 

Until Easter we are carrying on with our topic Through the Ages and this week we have been 

lucky enough to look at (and touch) some real artefacts from the Stone Age. In English we 

are studying the book called Stone Age Boy and we will be using this to inspire our historical 

narrative writing. We are reading Stig of the Dump during our reciprocal reading sessions.  

In maths we will continue to use Whiterose and are about to start decimals next week. In 

IT we are coding and in RE we will continue with the Easter story. 

 

Homework:  

Please can you practise spellings and time tables as I will be testing the children on both in 

the coming weeks.  We had a Year 4 maths quiz this week to see where we all were and I’m 

delighted to say the results were very pleasing 

 

Have a good weekend 
 
Mrs. Archer Dytch 
 

To be returned by:   

 
Thank you for helping your child with their work. 

 Please let me know if for any reason they were not able to complete it. 

 If you would like to make any comments on the homework or other aspects of your child’s work please do this in their work diary or by letter, phone 
or personal contact. I will ensure you receive a response. 

 Please remember that if you would like to know more or have greater concerns, I am always willing to discuss your child’s work progress, attitude, 
behaviour, or circumstances with you. All I ask is that you make an appointment. 

 If you have concerns about your child’s well being (e.g. you feel they are being bothered or bullied by another child), please contact me or Mr 
Tomlinson immediately. Whatever the seriousness of the circumstances we want to ensure that your child remains happy and able to achieve their 

best. 
 


